
Dear Families,

! Creating a connection between home and school is an important experience 
for young children. Soon your child will be coming home with exciting news about 
classroom friends and activities. 
! Starting on Monday, September 10, our class will begin our Person of the Day 
project as a way to get to know each person in our class better. As “Person of the 
Day,” your child will have the opportunity to share about themselves with the class. 
Your child may bring in 2-3 small items. They should fit in your child’s backpack. 
(Items may include a souvenir from a trip, a special toy or book, etc.) Your child will 
also share their family album page. Please follow the directions below to help your 
child complete this part of the project:
• I have enclosed a piece of oaktag for you and your child to use to create a page 
for our class’s family album. It can include photos or drawings of the people in your 
family. Our class family album stays in our classroom library all year. Students will 
be able to look at their page if they are missing home, or use the page to share 
about their family with their friends. Please put the page back in the sheet 
protector after you have finished and return it to school.

! The family album page should come in with your child on or before his or 
her special day. Please look below for the date when your child is Person of the 
Day!

Have fun and if you have any questions please contact me! :)

-Ms. Purdin

September 7, 2012

Sept. 7 - Ms. Purdin
Sept. 10 - Jolene
Sept. 11 - Claire
Sept. 12 - Ethan
Sept. 13 - Mimi
Sept. 14 - Trinity
Sept. 17 - Jacob

Sept. 18 - Field Trip
Sept. 19 - Ariana
Sept. 20 - Daniel
Sept. 21 - Ella
Sept. 24 - Leeann
Sept. 25 - Isabelle
Sept. 26 - Collette

Sept. 27  - Cameron
Sept. 28  - Joseph
Oct. 1    - Heather
Oct. 2    - Sostene
Oct. 3    - Luke
Oct. 4   - Mrs. Clark


